
I am writing as an individual, household investor. I am writing as a tax-paying, United States
citizen. I am writing on behalf of myself and my children, whom I hope to see grow up in a
country not controlled by unfettered greed and rampant corruption.

I support Rule S7-29-22 being enacted as soon as possible. It seems as though it is trying to
bring to light actions that occur in a convoluted trading process that has been made murky by
too many moving pieces and nanosecond trading times. By forcing trading entities and
broker-dealers to better document and show what is happening behind the scenes of a trade, it
will prevent them from advertising as having better execution in price or time but then not
delivering on that promise. This in turn, will allow orders to be spread amongst competitors and
allow true competition to provide best pricing practices to the public. This, with all rules that the
SEC has proposed or enacted, needs to be rigidly enforced with fines that far outweigh the
gains made by breaking the rules including removal as a trading entity. The days of fines being
a simple cost of doing business need to disappear as fast as humanly possible.


